WHERE CREDIT IS DUE

SUNCOR STAINLESS

We had a problem with our do-
it-yourself lifelines from Suncor
Stainless (Wwww.suncormarine.com).
We notified Ed Mayo of Suncor in
Massachusetts last fall and he offered
to come to our boat, which was in
Noank, Conn., at the time, to remedy
the problem. Weather and winter
intervened but he came through for
us with flying colors, actually replac-
ing all the DIY fittings (which had a
rusting problem which Suncor has
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since rectified) with the newest ver-
sion. They even replaced the pelican
hooks (which I had clumsily dropped
overboard while checking out the
rusting situation) with no extra
charge. This company goes out of its
way to insure customer satisfaction
and should be commended.

John Fyfe

Rights of Man,

42-foot Geiger-Whitholtz ketch
Avondale, R.1.



